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ADVISORY 

PARLIAMENT GALLERY TICKETS FOR BUDGET 2020 

 

The Ministry of Finance, particularly the Minister of Finance, has been inundated with 

requests for tickets to attend the Budget Speech presentation in Parliament on 26 

February 2020. 

 

The Minister and Deputy Minister of Finance do not manage the allocation of entry 

tickets into Parliament. While the Ministry sincerely appreciates people’s interest in 

attending the Budget Speech presentation in Parliament, there is, unfortunately, very 

limited space. The Ministry always endeavours to ensure that the small number of 

available gallery tickets are allocated in a way that ensures that all stakeholders within 

society are represented. 

 

Members of the public are encouraged to follow the main television and radio stations 

on the day to watch and listen to the delivery of the Budget Speech. 
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Contact: Ntsakisi Ramunasi 

Details: 0836466935 or Ntsakisi.Ramunasi@treasury.gov.za  
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